STATE OF
COLORADO

Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Iverson Corrective Actions

Julie Mikulas <Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com>
To: "Hays - DNR, Peter" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

All corrective actions should now be completed.

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager | Rocky Mountain Division

Martin Marietta

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80521
c. 970.227.4041 0. 970.407.3631 f. 970.407.3900
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com

From: Julie Mikulas

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 3:58 PM

To: 'Hays - DNR, Peter' <peter.hays@state.co.us>
Subject: RE: Iverson Corrective Actions

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager | Rocky Mountain Division

Martin Marietta

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80521
c. 970.227.4041 0. 970.407.3631 f. 970.407.3900
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com

From: Hays - DNR, Peter [mailto:peter.hays@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2018 2:59 PM

To: Julie Mikulas <Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com>
Subject: Re: Iverson Corrective Actions

[Quoted text hidden]
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MCIrtin Julie Mikulas
MOI’iettCl Regional Land Manager

December 17, 2018

Mr. Peter Hays

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Iverson Mine M-2011-001, Follow-up to inspection dated August 10, 2018
Dear Mr. Hays:
Please accept this letter as our written response to the item due 12/17/18.
1) CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: Backfill areas of settling near the inlet and outlet structures

RESPONSE: Backfilling has been completed in settling areas near the inlet and outlet structures.
Please see the attached photos for documentation.

On a separate note, | have also attached photos documenting the rip rap that had mysteriously been
removed from the inlet and outlet structures and scattered all over the property. We recently had a
contractor onsite for a day with several employees picking up all the rip rap and replacing it back into the
channels.

Lastly, | have attached photos documenting the vegetation growth that has occurred since Martin
Marietta seeded the property a third time (after the property owner decided to till up approximately half
of the site with a disc or a harrow last June without first discussing it with us).

Please let me know if anything additional is needed at this time (970) 407-3631.

Sincerely,
gzt.amw@é/a_
Julie Mikulas

Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office
1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



Backfilling completed in settling areas near the inlet and outlet structures in December.




Backfilling completed in settling areas near the inlet and outlet structures in December.




Rip rap had mysteriously been removed from the inlet and outlet structures and scattered across the
property. We had it picked back up and put back into the inlet and outlet structures in December.




Grass growth that has been observed onsite since the third seeding of the property.
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